
OCTOBER 2022 NEWSLETTER


Happy Halloween everyone! This is our favorite time of year with the cooler weather 
and all the decorating going on! 


This year’s Halloween Parade and Party will be similar to last year’s due to 
COVID-19. Friday, October 28th we will have the parade and party for the kids. The 
parade will start around 9:30AM. A lot of the parade time and outside route will 
depend on the weather, so let’s hope for a good day. We will not be able to have 
families attend the parade inside the Rosey building again this year. This is not how 
we would like to have the parade but with social distancing we just don’t have the 
space for everyone. 


If you have a child in one of the baby rooms, they will not be going outside for the 
parade but you are welcome to come in and take some pictures. We will also be 
taking pictures and posting them on HiMama. The little ones tend to get upset when 
they see their parents and they are not going home with them so we will be posting 
a lot of pictures.


On the day of the parade and party, please bring your child in their costume with 
every piece marked and a bag with their name on it to put the costume in after the 
party. If you are bringing in treats nothing with nuts or made in a factory that may 
contain nuts.


Picture day went really well. I hope everyone liked their photos. It is quite a project 
to take on getting all the kids to try and smile for their pictures. Our staff did an 
amazing job!


A couple reminders; please check your child’s cubby to make sure they have a 
complete set of extra clothes appropriate for the season.  If they do not have extra 
clothes here, we will have to call you to bring some or to pick up your child. Please 
remember to call Rosey’s if your child is going to be absent or late that day or you 
can go on the HiMama Ap to let us know.


Also please mark your calendars for our next closing days of November 24th & 
November 25th for the Thanksgiving Holiday and December 23rd and 26th for the 
Christmas holiday.


Have a Safe and Happy Halloween!

	 	 	 	 	 Rosey


